
 
 

 

           June 15, 2021 

 

Fall Housing Assignment Update 

Hello, 

We hope you’re well.  We’re writing to share that your housing assignment will now be emailed to you 
on Friday, June 18 at 12 pm rather than today, June 15.  

We know you're excited to learn where you’ll be living, and we are working hard to ensure that all 
students have the best possible housing assignment to support our vibrant residential communities.  

We will email you on Friday to share:  

• Your room assignment and building. 
• Your roommate information. 
• Instructions to select your move-in date between August 25-27.  
• Details of how to personalize your room with items like a MicroFridge or bedloft.  

We look forward to sharing this exciting information with you shortly. Please let us know if you have any 
questions and consider utilizing our live chat feature, which is available daily from 1 pm–4 pm. 

Housing & Residence Life  

Housing@american.edu  

202-885-3370  

 

https://www.american.edu/ocl/housing/before-arrival.cfm
https://www.american.edu/ocl/housing/rentals.cfm
https://help.american.edu/$sn-va-web-client-app.do?sysparm_queue=HRL&sysparm_live_agent_only=true&_ga=2.249305668.257950454.1600693065-1854364534.1596133528
mailto:Housing@american.edu

